
Good morning, 

   As stated earlier we will notify you as we learn of guidelines that apply to our 
Lodge. 

 

➢ We have meeting scheduled @ 1:00pm, Tuesday March 24th.  This is 
planning meeting to outline steps for Sanitizing of the lodge, getting some 
minor maintenance completed and discussing guidelines for keeping our 
lodge safe during the Covid-19 outbreak.  

➢ WOTM voting has been postponed until June.   
➢ WOTM meeting scheduled for March 23rd has been cancelled. We will be 

on a week to week basis for future meetings. 
 

Please continue to follow updates giving by Please continue to follow updates 
giving by Governor DeSantis. 

 


